COPY
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

6th September, 1948.

Dear Sir,

1 have your letter of the 28th ultlimo
regarding the tankers "pS50 BRETAGNE" end "Z ANGUEZOUR" o

Arrangements will be made for Mr, B.Peskett,
o Senior Ship and Engineer Surveyor on the Headguarters
Staff, and Mr. G. Auterson, a Senlor Electrical Engineer
Surveyor also on the Headguarters Staff, to visit
Ste Nezaire for the completion of the classification
survey in these two casesS. I shall now await definite
information from you or from Mr. Brunelliere as to the
date on which the ships will be resdy for surveys

Yours feithfully,

Secreta;y.

(/
V

J.Taxll, E8q.,
‘PARIS.




